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I am opposed to SB 210 which would make in -person voting the standard method.  

Vote by mail works! Nostalgia about in-person voting does not make sense. 

Individuals and families are juggling work, school, and sometimes child care or elder 

care, now more than ever. 

 

Please don't break a voting system that works. Vote by Mail works! 


